
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) – The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation 

District will begin maintenance work on the road bridge over the outlet at 

Johnson Lake on Wed., Nov. 2.  As a result, the road will be closed at the 

bridge and a detour route around the site will be available. 

The bridge, located on Johnson Lake Drive on the east side of the lake, will 

be out of service for several days.  The detour will take motorists east on 

the Supply Canal access road for about half a mile and back west on the 

other side of the canal while the work is underway. 
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